
Willow Class Celebration Newsletter 

 

Willow class have 
had an amazing 
fourth term. My 

favourite day was   
our Science day! It 

was so lovely to 
see everyone join 
in and enjoy doing 

something 
different. 

 

 

 

 

We have been looking at the book ‘The Hodgeheg’ and 
we have all really enjoyed copying Max’s jumbled up 

speech. We also wrote our own food poems which 
were amazing! I was so proud of everyone. In maths we 

have been learning all about measuring. The children 
loved measuring their pencils and weighing their school 

items.  
 

The children have enjoyed looking more at the local 
village. We have been on a village walk and learnt all 
about maps. In Science we have been studying food 

chains and animal habitats. We found so many 
different minibeasts on our walk through the field!  

  
This term the children have all thoroughly enjoyed our 

Computing lessons. These are by far their favourite 
lessons. We have been using ‘googlechromelab’ to 

create our own music on the computers! Why not have 
a go at home? 

 
We’ve also had Pancake Day, World Book Day, Science 
Week AND Red Nose Day. I’ve loved seeing everyone’s 
outfits for dress up days and their enthusiasm at any 

extra-curricular things we do!  
 



  

Here is some of our amazing work. On 
Science day we turned cream into butter. 
Everyone then tried it- it was delicious!  

We also looked at many more experiments. 
We cleaned coins with ketchup, saw water 

walk, made paper cup telephones and 
looked at vibrations!  

 
Next term we will be learning about The 

Great Fire of London, plants, fractions, time 
and robot algorythms along with a new 

book in English.  
Next term the children will also be sitting 
their SATs papers and I know they will all 

be superstars!   

 

 

 

Well Done Willow class! 
I look forward to seeing you all 

after half term.  
Please continue reading at 

home and learn your spellings.  
I have seen such a great 

improvement in your spellings 
so far this year, well done!  

The children also have their 
numbots logins at the back of 
their contact book to play at 

home. 

 
 

 

P.E days are Monday and Friday 
 

 


